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The Ministry of Health of Ukraine extends its respect and kindly requests the 

following. 

Since the night of February 24, 2022, Ukraine has been under full-scale attack by 

Russia. Ukraine is courageously fighting the Russian invaders, defending its homeland 

and protecting the Ukrainian people. 

Ukrainian cities are being shelled, with rockets often hitting civilian homes and 

even functioning hospitals. A big part of the medical infrastructure has been destroyed. 

The healthcare system is in particular need of support now, as our doctors are at the 

frontline of the fight for the lives of Ukrainians, and our citizens need uninterrupted 

support, treatment and medicines. 

We sincerely ask you to support the Ukrainian people in need of proper and timely 

medical care by considering providing us with humanitarian aid in the form of                      

anti-infective medical products in accordance with the annex to this letter. 

Additionally, we would like to inform you that in accordance with the Ministry of 

Health of Ukraine Order No. 474 dated March 12, 2022, "Certain Issues of Receiving 

Humanitarian and Charitable Assistance under Martial Law" (as amended by Order 

No. 2201 dated December 26, 2022), the State Institution "Public Health Center of the 

Ministry of Health of Ukraine" (hereinafter referred to as PHC) is authorized to receive 

medicines, medical devices, medical equipment, and other goods necessary to provide 

healthcare under martial law conditions. The Public Health Center is responsible for 

receiving and distributing humanitarian aid among healthcare institutions in Ukraine. 

For any further questions or clarifications, please feel free to contact Maryna 

Chernyshova at +380639700190 or via email at support.moz@moz.gov.ua. 

$`5ABD1|PVYYVt¢®¡¦¡®¡¤¡¥ 



We sincerely appreciate your support and willingness to assist the people of 

Ukraine and we look forward to continued close cooperation. 

Attachment: annex on 1 sheet. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

First Deputy Minister                                                               Serhiі DUBROV 

 

 

 
Arina Larkevyсh: a.d.larkevych@moz.gov.ua 
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